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18 December 2024                                                                Ref No. CEL2502 
 

Customer Advisory 
2025 Across Wharf Charges (AWC) Update 
 
 
Dear Valued Customers,  
 
 
We review our Across Wharf Charges (AWC) in December for application from 1 January. We 
are unable to issue revised AWCs at this time as we are still waiting for some of our third-party 
vendors to advise of changes to their own rates in 2025.  
 
As such, Consort will maintain the current AWC until we have visibility on all third-party 
vendor charges.  
 
We apologise for the inconvenience caused as we appreciate that our customers' business 
continuity relies on the receival of timely advice. Once Consort has been guided on updated 
third-party rates, we will review and advise the market of any changes to our own AWC 
accordingly. 
 
We thank you for your continued support and understanding. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact your local Agency representative directly if you have any 
further questions.  
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Consort Express Lines  

https://consort.com.pg/images/advisory/pdf/Customer_Advisory_-_2024_Across_Wharf_Charges_%28AWC%29_%281%29.pdf

